
Lori Goodell <cityclerk@dillinghamak.us>

School Facility Committee

1 message

Erin Ohlson <erinohlson@gmail.com> Thu, Jan 20, 2022 at 6:18 PM
To: cityclerk@dillinghamak.us

Hello there,

I saw you have an opening on the School Facility Committee.  I could commit to helping from now until the end of next
school year (spring 2023) if you'd like. 

I've been a Dillingham resident since October, 2020; I have one child who attends DES and one who attends DMHS; I'm
the manager for Alaska Airlines here; I have a Master's in Public Administration; and I've been the director of a private
child care/ preschool. 

No worries if you already have someone. 

Thanks for what you do!

Erin Ohlson


